
        CITY OF BALTIMORE 

 

BRANDON M. SCOTT 

Mayor 

 

 

 

DEPARTMENT OF LAW 

JAMES L. SHEA, CITY SOLICITOR 

100 N. HOLLIDAY STREET  

SUITE 101, CITY HALL 

BALTIMORE, MD 21202 

 

March 22, 2022 

 

The Honorable President and Members 

  of the Baltimore City Council 

Attn: Executive Secretary 

Room 409, City Hall 

100 N. Holliday Street 

Baltimore, Maryland 21202 

 

Re: City Council Resolution 22-0096R – Approving the Submission of an Application to the 

State of Maryland for the Redesignation of Baltimore City’s Modified Consolidated 

Enterprise Zone and its Focus Areas 

 

Dear President and City Council Members: 

 

The Law Department has reviewed City Council Resolution 22-0096R for form and legal 

sufficiency.  Section 5-701, et. seq. of the Economic Development Article of the Maryland Code 

allows the City to request approval of this redesignation.  A resolution would be an appropriate 

way to again request this redesignation, as was done in prior resolutions.  The Law Department 

approves the resolution for form and legal sufficiency. 

 

Very truly yours, 

 
Hilary Ruley 

Chief Solicitor 

 

cc:   James L. Shea, City Solicitor 

Matthew Stegman, Mayor’s Office of Government Relations 

 Elena DiPietro, Chief Solicitor, General Counsel Division 

 Ashlea Brown, Chief Solicitor 

Victor Tervala, Chief Solicitor 


